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Dear Friends and Members; 
 
Enclosed please find the new set of glass slides for AMR Seminar #58.  Just a reminder that 
the comments to the previous cases and the case histories for this submission will be on the 
official AMR web page at  http://www.amr-seminar.org.     
 
The deadline for submission of cases for the next seminar is the end of November 2010.  

 
The following members are due for submission of cases for the next seminar: 
 
 
Philip Allen Carlos Bacchi Ira Bleiweiss 
John Chan Kum Cooper Ivan Damjanov 
Otto Dietze Hugo Dominguez-Malagon Vincenzo Eusebi 
Cyril Fisher Christopher Fletcher Andrew Folpe 
Jeronimo Forteza Vila Allen Gown Janez Lamovec 
Michal Michal Markku Miettinen Cesar Moran 
Elvio Silva James Strauchen Lawrence Weiss 
Mark Wick Bruce Wenig Saul Suster 
Eduardo Zambrano   
 
I would like to welcome a new member to the AMR Club, Dr. Franco Fedeli. Dr. Fedeli is the 
Director of Pathology at the Ospedale S. Andrea in La Spezia, Italy.  Franco is a very 
experienced surgical pathologist who I am sure will contribute significantly to the Club.  Please 
welcome Dr. Fedeli to our group. 
 
We would also like to remind our club members that we had agreed previously not to submit 
any glass slides that have been prepared using plastic coverslips.  These have a tendency to 
dry out and fall, carrying with it the attached tissue. Valuable cases are thus lost for this 
collection.  Please make sure that glass coverslips are used on all submitted cases. 
 
I am also pleased to share with the members that the 4th International Symposium in 
Anatomic Pathology sponsored by the AMR Club was successfully carried out in Istanbul, 
Turkey, with the help of Dr. Volkan Adsay, who coordinated the meeting with the local 
pathologists.  We will be posting pictures of the event in our website shortly.  More than 200 
local pathologists attended the meeting. 
 
Please continue to mail your cases to the attention of my secretary, Vivian Schueler.  Her e-
mail address is:  vschuele@mcw.edu. 
  
I hope you will all enjoy the enclosed cases and I look forward to hearing from you soon.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

Saul Suster, M.D. 
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